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Reading:
We are reading "The Talented Clementine". We are
focusing on asking and answering questions as well as
the author's point of view.
Spelling:
We are studying plural words.
English:
We are working on contractions with "not".
Math:
We are starting  a unit on fractions.
Science/Social Studies:
We are learning about "A World of Life" and
"Oklahoma's Government"

Every Monday, I try to send home our Spelling and Vocabulary words for the week. These words
can also be accessed on my class website, as well as in the Google Classroom that your
student has access to in the event that I can't get a newsletter sent home. Please make sure
the students are studying their vocabulary words on a nightly basis.

Please contact me if you have any questions, comments, or concerns! 

February 1, 2021:
Report Cards go home

February 3, 2021:
Class pictures

February 15, 2021:
President's Day--NO SCHOOL

Planning Period: 10:45  - 11:25 
Phone: 405-321-4186
E-mail: jschulz@robinhill.k12.ok.us
Address: 4801 East Franklin
                 Norman, Oklahoma 73071

January 25, 2021
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